
MANOR MEMOS
·We held a Birthday Party on April 11th for our April Birthdays in the

Auditorium with entertainment provided by the Speez-Acts.

·Pet Therapy is back! This will now be held every other Monday

·Family and Friends Night will be on April 19th! We encourage families to

join their loved ones for Bingo at 5:30 p.m. in our Auditorium. We hope to

see you there!

·Fine Arts Miracle is holding a crafting class on Wednesday, April 20th.

·The Bookmobile will be here on Wednesday, April 27th at 11:00 p.m.! There

will also be live Entertainment at 2:00 p.m. in the Auditorium. 
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THE MANOR NEWS

Its spring! The flowers are blooming, and the weather is still

gloomy. This month we chose Barb N. as our Resident

Sportlight; she’s a beautiful soul inside and out who loves to

be around great company. She attends Mass every day as

well as many activities. She loves to do anything to keep

awake, which is also one of her favorite sayings when she's

asked to do something. Barb loves to color, do arts and

crafts, play bingo, pokeno, and her favorite playing cards.

And on a relaxing day, she loves to watch Criminal Minds and

just about anything on the ION station. She has a great sense

of humor and loves to tell small jokes. She is such a bright

spot on our rainy days, and we are lucky to have Barb here

with us at Holy Family Manor.

APRIL RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:
BARBARA NEUSCH
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Happy Birthday! 
Michael H. – April 3rd

Leonard W. – April 12th  



A Special Welcome to:







Lorraine S. – Room 305
Patricia H.- Room 208

Diane P. – Room 324





Catching up with our new Director of Nursing:

Q.  

Our tenth annual Highmark Walk is 
Saturday, May 7 at Heinz Field from 8:30-11 a.m.

We hope you can join us! Expect an email with more details shortly
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Q. 

Q. 

A. 

A. 

Hello, Lindsey. Welcome to the Manor! Tell me a little about
what you've done before joining us.

"While I was in collge studying sociology, I
took a job working at UPMC Presbyterian in
the head trauma unit and was encouraged
to change my major by the nurses there.
One thing lead to another and I ended up
graduating from St. Margarets in 2009.
After that, I have spent the last 10 years at
Vincentian in skilled nursing." 

What are you most excited about in
starting here?

"I'm excited to get to meet all of our families and work
towards growing our admissions. I'm especially excited to
work with our memory care unit as Dementia has always
been a special interest of mine."

Outside of work what sorts of things do you enjoy?

"I love spending time with my husband and my two kids.
We love to go to our lake house in the summer and spend
time on the beach."

A. 



UPCOMING EVENTS
·April 15th – Good Friday 

·April 16th – Holy Saturday

·April 17th – Easter Sunday 

·April 22nd – Earth Day

·April 29th – Arbor Day 

DATES TO REMEMBER
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If someone you know would

be a good fit for one of our

open positions have them

contact Lynzi Tunstall

ltunstall@chfmanor.org

 

Child Care Teacher
Nurse Aide

Our Podiatrist, Dr. Beck will be at the Manor
on April 28. If you would like your loved one
to be seen, please let Simone, Lindsey or a

Med Tech know in advance.

Reminder: Please always wear masks at
activities and while in common areas

We wish you and your family a happy Easter season!


